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Thank you for your letter of 4th May 1988 about the stage 1
report of the Independent Review of the Defence Radio Frequency

Spectrum.

I am content with your proposal to announce the receipt of the
report, and the intention to publish an abridged version of it, by
means of a Question in the Lords. I am also content with the
proposed text of both the question and answer.

I am copying this letter to the Prime Minister, Nigel Lawson and
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Douglas Hurd and to Sir Robin Butler.
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George Younger

The Rt Hon Lord Young of Graffham







